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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

The amount of money being spent on strike nurses and doctors is 

UNCONSCIONABLE. Especially when this money could be used to pay their own 

staff a rightful wage and decent benefits. The gross negligence of providence 

towards their own physician and nursing staff is absolutely abhorrent.  

 

The community deserves transparency. Providence doctors and nurses deserve SO 

MUCH BETTER. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Oregon Nurse 


